
TOWN OF DEEP RIVER, CONNECTICUT 

Community Health Committee      
 
April 4, 2017 meeting of the CHC - Minutes 
 
 
Date:  April 4, 2017 
  Deep River Town Hall, 174 Main St.  Deep River 
 
Attendees:  Russ Marth,  Grace Krick,  Nancy Howard,  Janice Kmetz,  Janet Klinck 
                       Kim Olson,  
Absent:  Claire Walsh 
 
Agenda 
 

1) Call to order – 7:04 PM by Chair, Russell Marth 
2) A warm welcome was extended to our newest member Michael Tomlinson. 
3) Minutes for February were approved. 
4) Old Business 

a) Review finances: DR Community Fund, Memorial Fund, expenditures and 
income.  We all agreed that finances were in good shape which was due in 
part to a somewhat mild winter.    

b) Articles for DR Selectman’s Newsletter:  Kim has someone she will speak with 
about an article. 

c) Food Pantry:   In good shape for the moment.  Thank you Russ. 
d) VNLV:  there was nothing significant to report 
e) CHC documents pertaining to its function/roles were discussed and 

reviewed.  This was helpful for all especially for our new member. 
 

5)  New Business 
a) CHC Initiatives for 2017: Our largest and most anticipated is Soup for You.  

The tentative date is Oct. 29th.  We will attempt to go with the programs we 
have done in years past.h. 

b) Committee Vacancies:  One remains. 
c) Other items for discussion:  There were none. 

 
 
 
   Respectfully submitted 
 
 
  Grace Krick, secretary 
 
 

 


